

Alex Brown - Founder

07747847593

alexbrown138@hotmail.com

Re: Step Into Sport Extra-Curricular Club at Pimperne Primary

Dear Parents / Guardians,

Many Thanks Alex

We are back offering our popular after school club to children in Years 1 and 2 (also opening to children in Reception after October half term).

It will run on a Wednesday at the NEW TIME of 3.00pm - 4.00pm.

The course will start on the 16th September and will run till the 16th December which will be a 13 week course at the total low price of £48.75. The club is running with a limited number of 20 places for children.

The club will be run outside so please make sure your child has a sweatshirt and trousers, parents will be asked to collect their child from the side playground gates at 4pm. We ask that parents adhere to social distancing whilst they wait. Thank you.

We will be playing and enjoying lots of different sports and games and also allowing the children to think and play any games they have made up themselves. The children will be sharing equipment but this will be cleaned before and after the group use it. Children will wash hands before and after the club.

There are trophies given out each week to the players of the week along with medals to be won at the end of the term.

If your child / children would like to be part of this extra-curricular club, please send 'Alex' a text at the above number with the **name of your child(ren) and their year group** to secure their place. You will then receive a confirmation text, from Alex, to all who have been successful in a place.

As we have a limited amount of spaces available, we will work on a first come basis. So please be quick \odot !

Any questions or if you require any other information, please message me.